From: Chris Klepper (Business SA) [mailto:chrisk@business-sa.com]

Sent: Tuesday, 24 October 2017 9:39 AM

To: Chambers - Gostencnik DP; Wayne Smith; Phil Eberhard; Vasuki Paul;
louise.hogg@ablawyers.com.au; 'Paul Coffey'; Zach Duncalfe; Richard Krajewski; CM Coate; Olya
Valaire

Cc: Karen Van Gorp; Estha van der Linden

Subject: RE: AM2014/280 - Four yearly review of the Plumbing and Fire Sprinklers Award 2010

Dear Associate
Thank you for your email. | advise that Business SA is no longer a party to this matter.

Kind regards

Chris Klepper

Policy Adviser
T: 8300 0062
chrisk@business-sa.com | www.business-sa.com

BusinessSA | | cvel 1, 136 Greenhill Road, Unley. South Australia. 5061
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Are your employees up-to-date
with their WHS training?

Click here to book a course through Business SA

national safe
work month
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